
 

Dear Customer,

With this INFINEON Technologies Information Note we would like to inform you about the following

 

TUBE PACKING STANDARDIZATION
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See attached for affected parts.

Subject: Customer will receive standardized tube packing quantities which will facilitate logistical
handling in production

Reason: As part of the “One Interface to the Customer” (OITC) initiative and data migration to the
Infineon system, alignment needs to be done to have a consistent standard tube packing
quantity for former IRF packages

Could be identified by the new quantity on labels and dispatch notes

There is no negative impact to quality or reliability as it is only a logistical change

925-CUST90-C4036959_AffectedParts.xlsx
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TUBE PACKING STANDARDIZATION

 

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local Sales office.

 Products affected:

 Detailed Change Information:

Description: TUBE PACKING STANDARDIZATION

Old New
 DPAK (non-standard packing quantity)  DPAK (standardize at 3,000 per inner box)

 D2PAK (non-standard packing quantity)  D2PAK (standardize at 1,000 per inner box)

 TO-220 (non-standard packing quantity)  TO-220 (standardize at 1,000 per inner box)

 PDIP8/14/16 (non-standard packing quantity)  PDIP8/14/16 (standardize at 1,500 per inner box)

 Product Identification:

 Impact of Change:

 Attachments:

Intended start of
delivery:
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